
  

   

 

Casa Colorada 
September 7, 2011 
 
Dear Friends in Christ, 
 
May God continue to bless you all 
abundantly. 
 
Thank God we are in the middle 
of our 6th tent campaign of 2011.  
The actual one is, as usual in this 
part of the year, in the property 
of the railway station. 
 
The battle has started already.  
Believe me, it is all worth it!  More 
than 200 people are present 
every night, and God is moving 
beautifully. 
 
The needs are exhaustive, but we 
thank God for all of you who are 
helping in different ways. 
 
Mexico?  I believe that what is 
happening in Mexico and other 
nations, has a spiritual root.  
When a large part of  the church 
becomes arrogant, materialistic, 
vain, and comfort oriented the 
church loses its humility and its 
sense of serving and glorifying 
God, then God must do 
something.  It is just my opinion.  
 
Sadly, very few are involved in the 

great commission.  It is so 
common to see Jehovah 
Witnesses and Mormons going 
around all over.  But it is so rare to 
see Christians doing the same.  
The Muslim world is upside down.  
Pray that the body of Christ will 
take the challenge.  Multitudes of 
young Muslims are disorientated 
and waiting for some good to 
"eat". 
 
There is no question in my mind 
that evangelizing the lost is still 
the priority in God's heart:  
"When the church stop to seek 
the lost, the church is lost." 
 
We thank you so much for helping 
us in this mission.  Please know 
that  without you it will be a lot 
more difficult.  Why?  Because 
God is using you in prayer and 
support.   
 
We have the vision and God's 
anointing, you have the rest of 
the needed tools, God will 
complete the work. 
 
Your help, allows us to touch 
lives, to reach precious souls with 
the love of Jesus. 
 
Thank you so much to make our 

vision reality. 
 
Greetings from all of us. 
 
Until He comes, or will call us to 
His presence.  Thank you so 
much. 
 
Be blessed. 
 
 
 
Renato, Wendy and the group. 
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Packing new clothing for our 

work in Honduras 

 
Check this out! 

Isn't that made by God's hands? 
 "Christ comes" 

 
Praying before 

setting up the tent in the lot 
of the train station. 

 
Miraculous fishing:  65 total 

 
God's answer to the prayer 
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